Gap Inc: 
How Many More Workers Will Die? Adopt Real Factory Safety Now!
Dear Store Manager:

We are here in solidarity with the tens of thousands of workers who produce Gap Inc. apparel in unsafe factories where deadly fires could erupt at any moment. As people of conscience and consumers of your products, we ask you to pass this message along to Gap Inc’s corporate offices, and join us – and others across the country – in urging Gap Inc to protect workers by signing onto the binding Bangladesh Fire and Building Safety Agreement supported by unions and labor rights groups.
Following the December 14, 2010 fire in a Gap Inc supplier factory in Bangladesh that claimed the lives of 29 workers and injured dozens more, we thought Gap Inc would change its ways and finally take factory safety seriously. Unfortunately, we were wrong. 

Instead, Gap Inc reverted to the same old public relations stunts recently by announcing a corporate-controlled program with no legal commitments to workers, no worker involvement, no transparency, and without fair pricing to make possible necessary factory renovations. In doing so, Gap Inc broke its public promise to adopt a meaningful factory safety program. We are worried that this program will not be enough to prevent deadly factory fires and building collapses.
As Gap Inc knows, already a year ago PVH/Tommy Hilfiger agreed to the Bangladesh Fire and Building Safety Agreement that includes worker input, transparency, fair pricing, and binding commitments to protect workers. Gap Inc should sign onto and implement this same program. 

As supporters of a coalition of unions and labor rights groups, we are calling on your company to protect the lives of workers who sew Gap clothing. Please let officials at Gap Inc’s corporate office know that we were here today, and that we will continue demanding a real commitment to fire and building safety from Gap Inc. 

Thank you for your attention on this deeply concerning matter. 

Sincerely,

